Gary Marquis
City of Caribou
LD 341

I am in support of the proposed legislation to increase the size of ATV's. Here in the
County the trails can support this extra weight as we utilize many farm roads,
abandoned railbeds and old logging roads. The tourism industry has seen a
tremendous growth with Side by Side vehicles and here in the Caribou area we have
embraced this and welcome all users as it has increased the economy. The
landowners that i deal with here in the Caribou area are in favor of the weight
increase and have not indicated that it would not be an issue to have recreational
vehicles over 2,000 pounds.



